Theatre

October Newsletter



Contact information

Theater teacher: Ms. Venza

Email: tvenza@84web.org

Follow me on Instagram: @84_theater

PRE-K AND KINDERGARTEN

Students will continue to perform warm-up activities that reinforce following directions and why they are so important. Theater artists need to know what to do, when to do something and/or when not to do something. In October, students will be creating frozen pictures of themselves by freezing their bodies showing a particular emotion in various scenarios. This will incorporate the theater skills of facial expressions, gestures and body language.

1ST AND 2ND GRADE

Students will continue to perform warm-up activities that rehearse how to work together in ensembles. These activities foster behavior and work expectations that will encourage cooperative learning. Students will create tableaus that illustrate the beginning, middle, and endings of books while incorporating the theater skills of facial expressions, gestures, body language and character analysis.

5TH GRADE

Students are continuing to work together as an ensemble by doing warmups that reinforce work and behavior expectations so they may engage cooperatively in order to create tableaus of significant parts of books. In addition, they will add characterization by analyzing characters and then improvising what the characters may think or say in that particular text, while also incorporating facial expressions, gestures, body language and levels.